CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM State of Wisconsin

DATE: July 10, 2013 FILE REF: 03-58-558176
TO: File
FROM: Jamie Dunn - Spooner

SUBJECT: Price Rite 2 Spill - NFA (83)

On January 2, 2012, the Department was notified of a release of petroleum product during piping/tank
removal at Price Rite, Hayward. The release was determined to be in a small area and was suspected to
be caused during the removal process. An RP letter was sent on February 19, 2012. Soil samples were
collected at and around the location where the release was to have occurred. 5 soil borings were
advanced through the area with field screening and laboratory samples collected. Samples were collected
at the approximate depth of the release (2-4 feet) and at 7 — 8 foot in depth. No detectable petroleum
constituents were found.

As such, no further action is required (NFA).
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